
 

 

 

 

           30th January 2024 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers 

 

Y6 Stubbers Residential Trip - Monday 23rd – Friday 27th September 2024 

 

We are excited to inform you that the Year 6 Team have arranged a four-night residential 

trip for the children to visit Stubbers in Upminster, Essex during the next academic year. 

 

Pupils will take part in an adventure package under the guidance of qualified staff at 
Stubbers. This residential programme is designed to help and encourage children to get a 
better understanding of the outdoors and to discover more about themselves. Some of the 
activities will may include archery, abseiling, high ropes and more (TBC).  We will be 
staying in spacious bunkhouse tents that comfortably sleep small groups of children in 

bunks with full mattresses.   

 

Please have a look at the centre’s website at https://stubbers.co.uk to get an idea about 

the range of exciting activities your child will experience. 

 

Our annual adventure at Stubbers is a highlight of the children’s time at Atwood and it is 
for several reasons that we have decided to go in September, rather than later in the 
school year: it is a lower cost than during the summer, the camp itself is less crowded and 

we enjoy a more relaxed camp. 

 

The total cost including accommodation, food, activities, travel and insurance will be 

approximately £500.00 per child – depending on how many children participate.  

If this amount of money will cause you difficulty in paying, please come and see me 
confidentially.  In accordance with our Charging Policy, some bursaries may be made 

available. 

 

Our hope is that all children will be able to participate.  In the first instance, to secure 

a place for your child, please log onto your Magic Booking account, no later than  

Friday 24th February 2024, and pay the deposit of £50.00. This payment is your 
official consent to your child taking part and commitment to pay the full cost.   

 

 

 

https://stubbers.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

The remaining payment of approximately £450 will also be placed on your magic booking 
account once we have deposits received from all children wishing to attend. This will be 
charged to your account each month for the amount of £90.00.   

The full amount must be paid by Tuesday 31st July 2024. 

 

Further details will follow nearer the time regarding kit, schedule and medical forms. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Paul Robins 

Head of School 

 

 

 


